The following will publish in the Salem News on July 17 and 24, 2023
LEGAL NOTICE
PLANNING BOARD
TOWN OF TOPSFIELD

Notice is hereby given that the Topsfield Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 1, 2023 at 7:00 PM to act on the application of Northeast Arc concerning the property located at 276 Rowley Bridge Road, Lot 8, Topsfield, owned by North Shore Heritage Associates, Inc. for a stormwater management permit under Chapter 220 of the General Bylaws, Storm Water Management And Erosion Control.  The Planning Board meeting will be held remotely at the following link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81642932334?pwd=Mng3TVJoaUNvSU1CZjRYNWNyQUpMQT09 and the link will be posted on the agenda for that meeting.
 

Martha A. Morrison 

Chairman, Topsfield Planning Board

